PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE
9000 ROCKVILLE PIKE
BETHESDA, MD. 20014

July 17, 1968

Leonidas Berry, M.D.
412 East 47th Street
Chicago, Illinois 60653

Dear Dr. Berry:

It was a pleasure to meet you here in my office last Monday.
As you requested at that time, I am enclosing a copy of the
Division picture taken in November 1966. I hope this will
revive some fond memories of your association with Regional
Medical Programs in the past.

Sincerely yours,
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Donald R. Chadwick, M.,D.
Acting Director
Division of Regional Medical Programs

Enclosure



